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Thank you for voting in the CPSO Board of Directors election. I have had the privilege of 
serving on the Board since 2018. I am the current Vice-Chair and am seeking re-election 
in District 7 for a final three-year term. Over the past six years, I have had the 
opportunity to serve on the Quality Assurance, Executive, and Governance Committees, 
as well as the Policy Working Group. I have gained an in-depth understanding of the role 
of the College within the health care system, the legislation that guides our work and the 
ways in which we serve the public while supporting Ontario physicians.     
    
Clinically, I am a Pediatric Emergency Physician at CHEO in Ottawa. My academic 
interest lies in supporting the emergency care of children treated in general and 
community hospitals. I was the Medical Director of the CHEO ED Outreach program for 
ten years and am currently the Editor and Ontario representative for Translating 
Emergency Knowledge for Kids (trekk.ca), leading the creation of clinical resources 
used in EDs across Canada. My clinical, educational and administrative roles have made 
me acutely aware of the profound strain that our system, patients and providers are 
under.    
    
My leadership and governance experience provide me with the knowledge, skills and 
understanding to contribute effectively on the Board for the next three years. I am 
deeply committed to the CPSO’s focus on continuous improvement and right-touch 
regulation: streamlining registration to improve physician supply, advancing the Quality 
Improvement program for practicing physicians, developing understandable policies 
with clear expectations, engaging with our stakeholders, integrating Equity, Diversity and 
Inclusion principles and continuing governance modernization to optimize the Board’s 
work.     
    
I appreciate your consideration and can be reached at sreid@cheo.on.ca.    
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